
     
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tots and Scholars Nursery and Preschool  

Newsletter September 2019 

 

 

We would like to like to wish a very warm welcome to all the new children and 

families joining our Tots and Scholars family.  We look forward to meeting you 

at the exciting events that we have planned.  There will be an opportunity to 

meet the management at a welcome session for new parents on Thursday 3rd 

October at 10am. 

 

 

PHONICS WITH LUCY 

 

Following our very successful session 

last year, all toddler room parents are 

invited to attend a special session with 

Lucy on Thursday 26th September at 

4.30-5.30pm when she will explain how 

we teach your children phonics at Tots 

and Scholars and how you can support 

your children at home. 

 

TINY MITES 

We are happy to let you know that our music and movement classes in 

Tots and Scholars are going to be provided by Tiny Mites beginning in 

September.  The children really enjoyed the taster sessions and we are 

sure that they will really enjoy the new classes. 
 

A reminder to all parents to please sign the children’s 

register in/out. This is a safeguarding matter! 
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SEN 

During September the Early Years SEN (Special 
Educational Needs) team will be visiting our 
setting giving staff training on how to support 
children with additional needs.  If you have any 
concerns about your child’s development in any 
area please speak to Vanda so that we can ask the 
SEN team the relevant questions and get advice 
on what to do next.   
 

CARE HOME 
 
On Monday 9th September the toddler room 
children (3+) are invited to a teddy bears picnic at 
the care home.  Teddies from home will be 
welcome to join us. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nappies and Wipes
We would like to remind all 

parents to regularly check the list 

by the door requesting nappies or 

wipes.  

Mobile phones 

A gentle reminder that 
for safeguarding reasons 
we do not allow mobile 
phones to be used when 
children are present.  
Please would you ensure 
that you do not use your 
phones when dropping 
off or picking up your 
children either in the 
garden or the foyer. 
 

 

  

 
 

We believe that the best advertising 
comes from our TAS familes. 

Therefore we would like to show our 

appreciation and offer you a 

 

on the following month’s bill each time 

somebody new is recommended by you 

and starts at TAS,

Days nursery is closed in 2019 

A gentle reminder that nursery is closed on Monday 

30th September, Tuesday 1st October, Wednesday 9th 

October, Monday 14th and  21st October 

We will be finishing for the Christmas break on Friday 

20th December but will be open for fun Christmas 

activities on Monday 23rd December from 9am-3pm.  

We will be reopening for the new year on January 6th 

2020. 

 


